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Re: Report to Students’ Council 
 

 
Hello Council! 
 

BUSINESS REVENUE TRACKING TO JANUARY 31, 2016 
 

 
Last year’s net profit: 10.42% This year’s net profit: 13.88% 
 

UNIVERSITY OF ALBERTA PRIDE WEEK 
 
This week is Pride Week on campus! It’s an annual group of events aimed at celebrating diversity 
and LGBTQ+ acceptance in society. It is put on by iSMSS, The Landing, and OUTreach, with 
assistance from the faculties of Education, Arts, Augustana, and Science, the University 
administration, various student service departments, and the Students’ Union! Click the link below 
for a list of all the fabulous events offered over the next week; I recommend the parade this 
afternoon, the Rainbow Stew and Bannock offered by the Aboriginal Student Services Centre, and 
the Intersections of Queer Symposium. Check out the High Level Bridge as well, because it will be 
lit in rainbow colours on Wednesday night. 
 
Pride Week Events: http://www.prideweek.ualberta.ca/prideweek2016 

Business 14/15 Revenue 15/16 Revenue % Change 

SUBmart $482,405 $481,694 -0.2% 

Post Office $323,085 $290,082 -10.2% 

SUBprint $607,730 $631,913 4.0% 

RATT $424,339 $395,845 -6.7% 

Dewey’s $286,083 $339,489 18.7% 

L’Express $525,260 $515,756 -1.8% 

Catering $286,703 $308,861 7.7% 

Daily Grind $408,111 $450,440 10.4% 

Undergrind $36,366 $59,990 65.6% 

Total $3,380,082 $3,474,070 2.8% 
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PAW STRATEGIC OPERATING COMMITTEE 
 
The Office of the Dean of Students called a meeting for PAWSOC, which is a committee created 
out of the PAW Centre agreement to give students a voice in decisions being made about PAW, 
since the SU and GSA committed $20 million to the project. This meeting was mostly uneventful, 
but we did have progress updates on the GSA lounge, the community kitchen, and more closely 
relating the committee to the Athletics and Rec Fee Policy Advisory Committee (ARFPAC), since the 
membership of the two committees overlaps substantially. 
 

MNIF AND SU GRANTING AGREEMENT 
 
I have been working with President Khinda on a pair of agreements for financials between students 
and the University. The first is largely her work, and concerns the transparency of MNIFs, specifically 
picking apart the CoSSS fee and setting maximum increases annually (we’ve talked about this in 
Council too). The second is a revamp of the funding agreement between the Office of the Provost 
and the Students’ Union. The University grants a sum of money to the SU to run programs like 
InfoLink and Orientation each year, but our agreement has always been hard to track down. 
President Khinda and I have been meeting with the administration to secure a more stable and 
clear funding path, hopefully to be confirmed by the end of this term. 
 
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Cody Bondarchuk 
 
 


